SHM

PARKVISTA SENIOR HOUSING MANAGEMENT

May 6, 2022
To Our Residents, Family Members and Staff of The Legacy of Deforest,

After two weeks of building wide testing of residents and staff, we did not obtain any
additional positive cases. We have already been in contact with our residents and team
members at the building but wanted to follow up with a letter.

We are discontinuing building wide testing and will be reinstating a symptom-based testing
plan. We will be asking our staff and residents to continue to monitor themselves and report
symptoms as they develop and will provide testing assistance as appropriate.

Our residents are our first priority. Visitors are asked to postpone their visits if they have
symptoms of COVID — 19 or have been in close contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID —
19. In addition, we ask that visitors continue to follow all of our infection control procedures
within the building. The nature of this virus makes it imperative for all residents and staff to
remain healthy because we reside and work in a communal environment.

We will continue to provide all updates by way of the health updates page on our website
(www.parkvistaliving.org).

It is a privilege to serve your loved ones and provide them with a safe comfortable
environment during this time. If you have questions, please reach out directly to your
Executive Director. | can also be reached at (563) 503 - 6001.

Sincerely,

Julie Lonergan, Owner/CEO
Park Vista Senior Housing Management, LLC



